
 

 
 

News Release 
 
Date: April 24th, 2020 
 
This week we were made aware of two unrelated, confirmed COVID-19 cases at our Flowery 
Branch, GA production facility.  As we have done in previous incidences, we took immediate 
action by quarantining these two employees and those that they came into contact with.  We 
also are ensuring that those affected are being properly cared for, and are fully compensated 
while away from the facility. 
 
In addition to quarantining affected employees away from the facility, we continue to have 
significant safety measures in place to protect our employees within the facility including: 
temperature screening of employees upon entry, the requiring of masks to be worn inside the 
building, increased size of common area space (lunch and break areas) to allow for social 
distancing in those venues, protective barriers erected between employees whose jobs do not 
allow for full social distancing, and continuous cleaning of surfaces with EPA approved cleaner 
known to kill COVID-19.  
 
We are grateful to everyone in our facilities who is working hard to provide the safest 
environment possible, while enabling the company to continue to provide the country with the 
essential food products it needs.   We are confident with the amazing people that work here, 
we will continue to be able to do so. 
 
Mahalo, 
 
Mark Taira - CEO 
John Linehan - President 
& The King’s Hawaiian Leadership Team 
 
Questions can be directed to PublicRelations@KingsHawaiian.com 
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